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To:
Subject: Pacific children get health boost with government immunization commitments

SOUTH PACIFIC & PHILIPPINES OFFICE 

Pacific children get health boost with government immunization commitments 

Nine Pacific countries have committed to greater protection for children against life threatening 

diseases by adopting an immunisation program that has been implemented by UNICEF in 

collaboration with Ministries of Health and funding from Rotary since 2020. 

The commitment will see vaccines for Pneumococcal Disease, Rotavirus, and Human 

Papillomavirus (HPV) added to the nations’ National Essential Programs for Immunisation. The 

adoption of the vaccines will benefit children in Vanuatu, Samoa, Tonga, Tuvalu, Cook Islands, 

Nauru, Niue, Tokelau and Kiribati. 

Since the Rotary ‘Give Every Child a Future’ project’s inception it has supported the countries 

to strengthen the supply chain, including the cold chain system to ensure that every child has 

timely access to safe and potent vaccines. 

To date, fundraisers from Rotary have contributed US$3.9 million. 

Click here for the full media release. 

Best Regards, 

Angela Stavro 

Sr. Coordinator Communications and Public Relations 
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